
Recessed Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Technology and Information Services of the Council of the City of Philadelphia 

held a Public Hearing on Thursday, May 1, 2008 and recessed the public hearing until Thursday, 

May 8, 2008 at 9:30 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear further testimony on the following:

An Ordinance authorizing the City's Chief Information Officer, on behalf of the 

City, to enter into multi-year contracts with one or more providers of on-line legal 

research services to be used by various City and City-funded agencies, all under 

certain terms and conditions.
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Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Technology and Information 

Services, open to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed item.

Copies of the foregoing item are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Patricia Rafferty

Chief Clerk
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